
         

Dear Parent,             25th April, 2020 

Greetings from BIS. 

Hope you are safe at home!   

I take special pride in welcoming you to New Session 2020-21. 

 

Your prodigy has been offered different subject combinations to ensure a certain success in 

this competitive world of ours. 

 

While offering stream to your ward, a cautious but scientific approach has been undertaken, 

purely considering core strengths and future growth of your studious child. This is the time 

that we need to come together and help our gifted child to understand the need for correct 

decisions while choosing the right subjects. 

 

I am sure you would agree that our personal ambitions must not weigh in while deciding the 

future of our dear child. 

 

All due care has been taken while preparing a correct choice of subjects, however, I'll truly 

feel glad to offer more assistance in case the offered subjects need to be altered for specific 

reasons.  

 

I am sanguine that the school office shall be open from 3rd May '2020 onwards to welcome 

you for further assistance. 

 

Let us together help our child to embark on a journey of future growth and prosperity. I 

humbly seek your cooperation in turning dreams of your ward into rock solid reality. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Rajesh Gandral 

Principal 


